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It is our great pleasure to make an open invitation for the 12th Global Conference on Global 

Warming-2024 (GCGW2024) scheduled for May 16-19, 2024 in Sanliurfa, Türkiye. 

The GCGW2024 is a multi–disciplinary international conference on all aspects associated with 

Energy, Environment, and Materials. The scientific part of the GCGW2024 will include plenary, 

parallel, and poster sessions on different topics as listed in the flyer. Accepted papers of the 

registered authors will be published in the GCGW2024 proceedings. After the conference ends, 

high-quality papers will be considered, in extended form, for publication in the special issues 

of the journals. 

The deadline for the submission of the short paper is March 15, 2024. You can submit your 

abstracts through the official conference website at gcgw2024.harran.edu.tr (Go to the 

submissions section). Details about the topics, venue, visa, accommodation, special issues, 

and other frequently asked questions can be found on the conference website. 

We look forward to having the opportunity to welcome you in Sanliurfa, Türkiye between May 

16-19, 2024.  

Sincerely, 

Prof. Dr. Mehmet Tahir GÜLLÜOĞLU  

Rektor of Harran University 

 

 

Bu belge, 5070 sayılı Elektronik İmza Kanununa göre Güvenli Elektronik İmza ile imzalanmıştır.
Evrak sorgulaması https://turkiye.gov.tr/ebd?eK=6763&eD=BSAVHM596&eS=79225 adresinden yapılabilir. (PIN:60291)


